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Mayor Kevin L. Faulconer Ly " \NQ./ ) O‘N\A/
San Diego City Hall, Mayor’s Office, 11th Floor /W\ ,‘m\}’\ : il X
202 C Street Q/’W U

e
San Diego, CA 92101 L %((/,QJ/

Dear Mayor Faulconer and San Diego City Council, %’Q{

Thank you for taking a leading role in addressing climate change and moving our city
toward a 100% clean energy future.

The Greater Golden Hill Community Development Corporation strongly supports the
City’s decision to move forward with Community Choice Energy. Community Choice
Energy is essential for achieving our Climate Action Plan goals. Community Choice gives
San Diegans local control over our energy future, helps stabilize or reduce our rates, and
provides us with the freedom to choose the source of our electricity.

We are particularly interested in the opportunity for a local community choice program to
buy increasing amounts of power from local sources, supporting local jobs and local
economic development.

We believe the city should join California’s g counties and 65 cities in the movement for
clean energy, clean jobs, and local choice through Community Choice Energy.

Thank you for supporting the freedom of energy choice for San Diego. We look forward to
partnering with you on creating a stronger, more resilient clean energy future.

Sincerely,
o
y/\%f/lﬂ/k

Jon E. Hall

President and Chair,

Greater Golden Hill Community Development Corporation
jon.hall@eoldenhillede.org

(619) 928-4255

ce: Myrtle Cole, Council President; Mark Kersey, Council President Pro Tem; Barbara
Bry, Councilmember; Lorie Zapf, Councilmember; Christopher Ward, Councilmember;
Chris Cate, Councilmember; Scott Sherman, Councilmember; David Alvarez,
Councilmember; Georgette Gomez, Councilmember; Alicia Race; Sophia Wolfram
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